


University of Hawai'i 

Code Request Form for Academic Programs 

ADMISSION STOP-OUT OR TERMINATION 

OF PROGRAM CODE 

ATTACHMENTS 

Admission stop-out1 greater than 2 years; Termination of an Associate, Bachelor and Graduate Degrees, and sole 

credential certificates. 

D Memo with President's Approval, with cc to Vice President for Academic Planning and Policy, regarding program 
action. 

Admission stop-out1 less than 2 years. Termination of a Certificates (eg. Certificate of Achievements, Certificates of 

Competence, Subject Certificates, Academic Subject Certificates) & Associate in Technical Studies (ATS) Degree. 

� Memo from Chancellor to Vice President for Academic Planning and Policy regarding program action. 

VERIFICATIONS 

By signing below, I verify that I have reviewed and confirm the above information that is pertinent to my position. 

Registrar 

(Print Name) 

Kailana Soto 

Date 

Financial Aid Officer 

(Print Name) 

. . . 

Jeff Anderson 

For Community Colleges, 

verification of consultation with 

OVPCC Academic Affairs: 

Della Teraoka

Signature Date 

1 "Admission stop-out" is defined as a halt to new admissions to a program. (Regent Policy 5.201)
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Stephanie Droker, President 
Sonya Christian, Chair 

 

 

10 Commercial Boulevard, Suite 204 
Novato, CA 94949 

Tel: 415-506-0234  
Fax: 415-506-0238 

accjc@accjc.org 
accjc.org 

January 14, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Joseph Daisy 
Chancellor 
Kaua`i Community College 
3-1901 Kaumualii Hwy 
Lihue, HI  96766 
 
Dear Chancellor Daisy, 
 
Your Accreditation Liaison Officer has informed the ACCJC that your institution will eliminate 
the following certificates: 
 

• Sustainability Science (Certificate of Achievement, 25-27 credits) 
• Plant Biology and Tropical Agriculture (Certificate of Achievement, 35 credits) 

 
Based on the description and appropriate teach-out plans provided, it has been determined a 
substantive change review by the Commission is not required. Thank you for bringing this to our 
attention and please let us know if there are any changes in the information provided by the 
College.   
 
On behalf of the Commission, thank you for your continued commitment to accreditation and 
academic quality in higher education. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Elizabeth Dutton 
Accreditation Process Manager 
 
 
 
 
cc: Dr. Valerie Barko, Accreditation Liaison Officer 
 Ms. Martina Fernandez-Rosario, U.S. Department of Education  


